
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,                                                                          17th September 2021 
 
National Standard Level 2 Cycling Course (Bikeability Training) 
 
Each child in Year 6 is given the opportunity to take part in the Bikeability Training Scheme, which 
replaces Cycling Proficiency.  After an initial talk by the Surrey Instructors the children will be taken in 
groups of up to six children to cycle on the local roads avoiding main roads.  
 
The training will take place from either week commencing 4th or 11th October 2021 and each course will 
include a maximum of 9 children.  
                                                           
Please note that there is a charge of £15.00 per child for the training. Children who are eligible for Free 
School Meals (FSM) should pay £4.  Please pay online as soon as possible to reserve your child’s place.  
Full details of the Course can be found in the attached leaflet and letter from the Road Safety Officer.  
The Surrey County Council Consent form is also attached and should be returned to school by 
Wednesday 21st September, if your child wishes to be included in the training sessions, as we have to 
confirm numbers.  Please give to your child to hand into their class teacher. 
 

Please let me know as soon as possible if your child is unable to participate at a 
particular time, due to a medical or dental appointment, so that the groups can be 

organised accordingly.   
 
The children will receive a report at the end of the week outlining their strengths 
and weaknesses, to assist them in improving their road skills. 
 

Please take time to look through the bicycle safety check-list to ensure your child’s bicycle is in good 
working order. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
School Office 
Wallace Fields Junior School 
Office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

 

Wallace Fields Junior School 
Dorling Drive, Ewell, Epsom, Surrey KT17 3BH  

Tel: 020 8393 0350               Fax: 020 8786 7498 
 

Headteacher:   Mr S J Lee             B Ed (Hons) MA 

Deputy Head:  Mrs A Y Day          B A (Hons) PGCE 
 

E-mail:    info@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

Website:  www.wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk                                    

 

mailto:Office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk

